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ADJOURNMENT OF WINDING UP HEARING IN HONG KONG

Reference is made to the announcement of Hidili Industry Limited (the “Company”) dated 20
January 2016 (the “Announcement”) in relation to, among other things, the Winding Up Petition
against the Company. Capitalised terms used in this announcement shall have the same meanings as
defined in the Announcement unless otherwise stated.

Due to failure of the Petitioner to obtain the registrar certificate, the presiding Master adjourned the
hearing of the Winding Up Petition on 23 March 2016 to 13 April 2016, to be heard before the
Master.

Further announcement(s) will be made by the Company to inform the public on any material
development of the Winding Up Petition as and when appropriate.
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